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THE BY-LAWS OF 

The WASHINGTON COURTE UMBRELLA ASSOCIATION 
,tan Illinois not-for-profit �orporation> 

��---------------------�-

Ame�ded and restated as of April 29, 1991 

ARTICLE I 
NAME OF CORPORATION 

The name of this corporation is WASHINGTON COURTE 
UMBRELLA ASSOCIATION, 

ARTICLE II 
PURPOSE AND POWERS 

2,01 PURPOSES: The purposes of this Association are to 
act on behalf of its members collectively, as their 
governing body, for civic functions and other purposes, 
with respect to the preservation, care, maintenance, 
replacement, improvement, enhancement, operation and 
administration of both real and personal property and for 
the promotion of the health, safety and welfare, of the 
members of the Association, all on a not-for-profit basis,

These by-laws are subject to -the provisions of the 
Umbrella Declaration for Washington Courte, as amended 
(the "Declaration''), recorded with the Recorder of Deeds 
for Cook County, Illinois on September 21, 1978 as 
Document No.24637308, All terms used herein shall have 
the meanings set forth in the Declaration. 

2,02 POWERS: The Association shall have and exercise all 
powers as are now or may hereafter be granted by the 
Illinois General Not-For-Profit Corporation Act, the 
Illinois Condominium Property Act, the Declaration and 
these By-Laws. 

ARTICLE III 

OFFICES 

3.01 REG[STERED OFFICE: The Association shall have and

continuously maintain in this state a registered office 
and registered agent whose office is identical with such 
registered office, and may have other offices within the 
State of Illinois as the B oard may from time to time

determine. 

3.02 PRINCIPAL OFFICE: The Association's principal office 
shall be maintained on the Development Area. 






























